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November 15, 2022 
 
 

ATTENTION 
NEW AND AMENDED BANKRUPTCY RULES  

AMENDED BANKRUPTCY FORMS 
EFFECTIVE DECEMBER 1, 2022 

 

TO ALL BANKRUPTCY PRACTITIONERS                 

 On April 11, 2022, the Supreme Court of the United States adopted amendments to the 

following rules:  Bankruptcy Rules 1007, 1020, 2009, 2012, 2015, 3002, 3010, 3011, 3014, 3016, 

3017.1, 3017.2 (new), 3018, 3019, 5005, 7004, and 8023.  These rules will take effect on December 

1, 2022, unless Congress enacts legislation to reject, modify, or defer them.  The amendments may 

be accessed at:  https://www.uscourts.gov/rules-policies/pending-rules-and-forms-amendments. 

 

Amendments to Official Bankruptcy Forms, effective December 1, 2022, can be found at:  

https://www.uscourts.gov/rules-policies/pending-rules-and-forms-amendments/pending-changes-

bankruptcy-forms.     

 

 
 


